

Grad 2020 Ceremony Information

GRADS & FAMILIES

TCI is happy to be able to hold a graduation ceremony this year during the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic. In order to do so, and with strict provincial guidelines, we have made some important changes:



• In addition to the grad, you may bring a maximum of nine (9) family members to the ceremony.



Grads & families may arrive a few minutes early and must remain in their vehicles until our staff member invites you into the school. You & your guests will enter together through the Jr. High doors at your scheduled time (see email) Due to the rigid schedule, we may not be able to accommodate late arrivals – please arrive on time & follow the attached map for your route in/through the school.



 Student presentations will last about 5 minutes, guests will stand (there will only be a few seats, if needed)



• After the student's presentation is done, grads & guests will exit the gym (northeast doors) and grad will drive around the back of TCI (back doors) to return their gowns. Families and guest are expected to **leave TCI property immediately after the presentation** to make way for arriving guests.



 Gathering for group photos before or after the student's presentation is not allowed outside TCI. Candid photos (in grotto, Mr.Kooning), group photos with your family (in foyer, Mrs. Enstrom) & ceremony photos (during presentation, Mrs. Carroll) will be taken.



 Once the grad & family enters the gym, the grad will proceed down the red carpet, and go directly up onto the stage for the presentation to start.

Reminder: If you have been out of province, you must stay home and quarantine for a 14-day period. People who have traveled out of province after June 4th may not be granted entry to our school or graduation service.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this year's special graduation services.